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Little Falls Community Schools Lead in Water management plan specifies that all drinking  
and cooking water tap locations be tested for the presence of lead at a minimum of   
every five (5) years.  The district has completed its second five (5) year cycle of testing in July 
of the 2025-2026 school year.  All test results will be available to the public for review at: 
Home - Little Falls Community Schools (ISD 482) 
 
All results are reviewed, and action is taken on any fixture that is found to have 
the presence of more than 5 ppb (parts per billion) of lead, as recommended by  
the Minnesota Department of Health and the Minnesota Department of Education.  
 
Anyone interested in more information regarding the District Lead in Water Management  
Plan is encouraged to contact the district office at 320-632-2000.   
 
   

 
 

 

https://www.lfalls.k12.mn.us/

